
Treasurer’s Report 2021/22 
Well this is the first time in 6 years in my time as treasurer I am having to report a financial 

loss,which is just over £5.4k,not ideal but there are a few reasons for this,falling numbers in 

membership and reduced costs to offset the reduced training opportunities in this difficult 

period.We also spent a large amount on the new wristbands,the purchase of a 

defibulator,and first aid training for coaches and committee members. 

 

However we still remain in a healthy financial state with a closing balance of £63.662.02, 

Hopefully membership will increase with many renewals and the prospect of many new 

members through our inductions throughout the year which will increase our revenue and 

hopefully put us back to break even or a small profit 

Here's to a fabulous 22/23 season for all Rac members young and old both at training and all 

the competitions available. 

 

 

 

 



 


